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Dear Commissioners:

As a result of recent high flows in the interceptor system and an attempt to quantify peak flow allocation
for the parties of the sewer agreement, it is now necessary to install SCADA equipment at several
locations in the system. The sewer agreement puts this responsibility on the Wastewater Utility to
furnish, install, and maintain SCADA data collection equipment. The Parties are responsible to maintain
their meters. The following locations need SCAD A.

LOCATIONS
Mt. PL. # II Horlick Dam

Mt. PL. # 12 Spring Street
Mt. PL. # 13 Shirley Avenue
Mt. PL. #14 Westmore
Mt. PL. # 16 16thStreet

Mt. PL. Colonial Heights
Mt. PL. 24th and Howe
Sturtevant # I
Sturtevant #2
Sturtevant #3

ESTIMATED COST
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000
$30,000

The Village of Mt. Pleasant has offered the use of their staff when and if necessary to aid in the
installation of this equipment at their locations. The current 2008 CIP will need to be amended in order to
accomplish this project. The Utility has sufficient funds to perform the work. The revised budget will
need to be approved by the Racine Common Council in accordance with the Sewer Agreement.
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